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We would like to extend a sincere thank you to all who attended our recent 
Annual General Meeting (AGM) and Networking Event. 

It was a pleasure to connect with so many of you, and we are grateful for the
opportunity to come together and celebrate the incredible progress we've made
over the past year.

This event provided a chance to reflect on our achievements, and we are proud to
share the positive outcomes that have been made possible by your unwavering
support and commitment.

The work we do in promoting sustainable employment and fostering diversity and
inclusivity within our workplaces would not be possible without the dedication of
our members. 

A Heartfelt Thank You for Attending Our AGM & Networking Event



Thank you once again for your support, and we look forward to the many
opportunities ahead as we continue this important work together

Your continued efforts play a crucial role in helping us create more equitable and
thriving communities, and for that, we are truly thankful. 

We were also thrilled to be hosted at the outstanding Optus Stadium, and we
would like to extend our sincere appreciation to the team there for providing such
a fantastic venue.
 

A special thank you goes to our Board members, whose leadership and vision
continue to guide us towards a brighter future for all.

As we look ahead to another year of growth and collaboration, we remain inspired
by the energy and passion of our members. 

Together, we can continue to build on the progress we've made, advancing the
values of sustainability, inclusivity, and diversity in everything we do.

ANNUAL REPORT

HDNWA FY24 Annual Report is now published. 
Scan the QR or head to
https://hdnwa.org.au/about/reports/ 
to read about all the great achievements 
HDNWA has made for 2023/2024



Their passion for health and sustainability
makes them a fantastic fit within our
network, and we’re excited to support
them in growing their business and
connecting with like-minded professionals
in the health and wellness industry.

HDNWA was proud to support the Healthy Mind Menu by
attending their recent Soccer Charity Event. 

It was a fantastic opportunity to connect with like-minded
individuals who share our commitment to mental health
and wellbeing in the hospitality industry. 

A special shout-out to our very own Angela, who was out
on the field defending for her team with incredible energy
and enthusiasm!

A big congratulations to Healthy Mind Menu and
mise.en.misplaced for organising such a successful and
impactful event.

It was an honour to be part of such an important cause,
and we're grateful to have been involved.

Looking forward to supporting future initiatives and
continuing to build our partnership!

We are thrilled to introduce Refresh Juice as the newest addition to the
HDNWA network! Refresh Juice is a local juicing company committed to
providing fresh, healthy, and delicious juice options that promote wellness and
vitality. With a focus on high-quality, locally sourced ingredients, they craft a
range of juices that not only taste great but are packed with essential nutrients
to support a healthy lifestyle. 

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

HEALTHY HOSPO 

https://www.instagram.com/mise.en.misplaced/


FUNLAB RECRUITMENT DRIVE

A huge thank you to FunLab and Archie Brothers Karrinyup 
for hosting their very first HDNWA Recruitment Drive! 

It was an incredible event, with several candidates attending and interviewing for
various roles within FunLab's Karrinyup venue.

This event provided not only a fantastic opportunity for our candidates to engage in
interviews and build their confidence but also a fun and unique experience—everyone

had the chance to learn how to make balloon animals! 

A big shout-out to Joel and the entire team at Archie Brothers Karrinyup for keeping us
all entertained and creating such a lively atmosphere.

We are also thrilled to announce that FunLab has offered positions to two of our
HDNWA candidates, which is a huge win for all involved.

 We look forward to continuing our partnership and are excited about the future
opportunities for our candidates with FunLab.

Thank you again to everyone who made this event possible! 
We can't wait for the next one!

The HDNWA team are preparing some
great candidates for festive season,
and we eagerly look forward to your
roles coming through. 



HDN UPDATE

HDNWA have
placed 300

candidates into
sustainable

employment since
2019

47 Members
representing

over 170
businesses

hdnwa.org.au

manager@hdnwa.org.au

PO Box 192 West Perth,
Western Australia 6892

HDNWA would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we live, work and
play. We acknowledge and pay respects to the continuing culture and contributions that out 

First Nations People make to this region. 

STAY CONNECTED

3rd December 
International Day of People with Disability

DATES TO REMEMBER

1st December
World Aids Day

5th December 
International Volunteer Day

10th December 
International Human Rights Day

Ability Link: Tackling the Tough Questions
The Ability Link webinar series – aimed at supporting small and medium-sized
businesses in Western Australia in cultivating a more inclusive workplace for

people with disabilities.
Thu. 28 Nov, 2024 10:00am - 11:00am AWST

Tickets through Ticketbooth

https://cciwa.com/resource-centre/disability-employment/

